
 

 

04 February 2021 

Dear Parents 

February Half Term Hampers  

Children at home who are entitled to Free School Meals have been receiving Free School Meal vouchers 

and will continue to do so during lockdown in term time. Vouchers will not be issued during half term, your 

next voucher will be issued on Monday 08 February and will recommence on Tuesday 23 February.  

During half term week all children who are in receipt of Free School Meals will receive a food hamper. This 

has been arranged by Neo Community and Gaubty Road Community Centre in association with the Local 

Authority. Hampers will consist of one ambient box containing tins, pasta etc. and one bag of fresh 

produce, hampers will be similar to those received at Christmas but on a smaller scale as they are designed 

to last one week.  

All hampers will be delivered to school for us to distribute to our families. As we are limited with space we 

have asked for these to be delivered on the morning of Monday 08 February so that they will be available 

to collect from the mobile at the same time as you collect your children’s work packs. You may choose to 

use your voucher in half term as you will have your hamper the week before.  If you are working online and 

do not collect packs please collect your hamper from the mobile classroom anytime between 12pm and 

3.30pm. If your child is in Year 6 and walks home alone please arrange collection of your hamper from the 

mobile classroom between 12pm and 3.30pm.  Parents of children who are currently in school and are 

entitled to Free School Meals can collect their hampers at the end of the school day from the mobile. 

Please contact the school office as soon as possible if you are unable to collect your hamper on         

Monday 08 February.  

                                                      

      


